

Interview Inquiry - Spotlight Network

Speaking Invitations etc

Greetings Professor Thomas,

I hope all is well.

My name is Siobhan Stewart, I am a sophomore Broadcast Journalism major and a reporter for Spotlight Network.

I'm currently working on a story to commemorate the 150th anniversary of Howard University. In this story I plan to break down the "Old Howard vs. New Howard" debate.

I'm currently seeking faculty who have been at Howard for more than 10 years/ are alumni to ask questions about the evolution of Howard and the students.

We are looking to conduct interviews MWF in the afternoons/early evenings, but if Tuesdays and Thursdays work best for you we will be more than willing to accommodate.

If you have any questions or suggestions please feel free to contact me.

I look forward to hearing from you!

Best,

Siobhan Stewart